
 

October 5, 2022 
 
 
Dear Rohit,   
 

Congratulations! It is my great pleasure to inform you that you have been accepted to Pennsylvania
Western University (PennWest) for Spring 2023. 
 
We are impressed by what you have already accomplished and are excited to welcome you to the
PennWest California family. We look forward to connecting you to the tools and opportunities you
need to write your unique success story. 
 
At PennWest, we believe in YOU—in your potential, in your abilities. Your future is bright and filled
with amazing possibilities.

Soon, our Director of International Admissions will reach out to you regarding the next steps needed
to complete your enrollment and visa (Verified International Stay Approval) process. 

 
Congratulations again. You are on your way to achieving even greater things, and we love having the
opportunity to help make it happen!

Sincerely, 

 
Erinn D. Lake, D.Ed. 
Sr. Vice President for Strategic Enrollment and Global Online Advancement


